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I strongly oppose this bill. It is another blatant attempt by Democrats to overrule 

parental rights, concerns and morals. The bill will ultimately allow LGBTQ activists to 

get offensive material into schools. Grooming and indoctrination - the ultimate goal - 

will not be tolerated by your constituents. Vote NO on this garbage! 


